Oil & Gas
Regulatory Authority

Ol Sl ay S Government of Pakistan

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority has decided to hold Public

Hearing in order to extend an opportunity to General Public with

respect to the Regulatory issues pertaining to SNGPL. Therefore,

all the interested persons/parties are requested to attend and

present their complaints / grievances, preferably in writing. This

Hearing will be held according to the date, time and venue

mentioned below:

Date : March 02, 2022 (Wednesday)

Time : 2:00p.m.

Venue : Faisalabad Chamber of Commerce & Industry,
FCCl Complex, E Canal Road, Zia Colony,
Faisalabad.

For any further information, please contact:

Registrar
0Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority
54-B Fazal-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad.
Phone: 051-9244296, 051-9244090-98 (Ext-157)
Fax: 051-9244310, Website: www.ogra.org.pk
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